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From: cpittman3.cp <cpittman3.cp@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2020 4:36 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Grover Hill wind farm
 
Good Afternoon 
 
My name is Chris Pittman I live in the town of Grover Hill. I have some concerns about the
new 620' wind turbines they are planning erecting just outside are very peaceful town.
 
1 The noise they will produce 
2 Safety during a thunderstorm 
3 light flickers in our town
4 Constut flickers of red lights at night
5 Decrease in property value 
6 Increse in electric rate
 
I would truly like my voice to be heard before this is a done deal
 
                                      Thank You
                                   Chris Pittman 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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